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Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We just wanted to write and say thank you for everyone who supported us over Halloween.  
Well done to Thea for winning the Halloween Mask competition with this firework scene 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Aubrey, Phoebe and Harriet as runners up.  
 

The disco was a lot of fun, thank you to Jason for the tunes and everyone who helped set up and pack 
away. I think the children had a lot of fun, we were impressed with the costumes and dancing skills. 
Well done to our prize winners as well. 
The two events raised an amazing £183 which is fantastic – so thank you again! 
 

Why are we fund raising?  
 
In the past we have raised money to buy the school a stage 
for when they put on their performances. Mrs Allison 
would like an upgrade on her sound system (she is 
currently using a CD player) so we can see and hear the 
children!  
 
Mr Cross and the school would like to improve the existing 
trim trail, so we are raising money to go towards this as 
well.  
 

 

 Dates for diary 
 

December 

9th Dec - Christmas shop, a chance for 

pupils to buy a small gift for parents or 

siblings 

 

14th and 15th – Homemade cakes and 

mince pies with refreshments after the 

nativity performances. We will be doing 

a raffle for Christmas hampers also (any 

donations would be gratefully received 

and can be took into school office) 

 

Hainford School PTA  
 
 
If you are on Facebook 

please join our page – we post news and 

photos on there. 

   
 

 


